
555   -   Class   Pets   /   Animal   Visits   Policy  
 
 

Due   to   health   risks,    no   animals   are   allowed   to   be   kept   in   the   school.    Teachers:    If   you   plan   to   have  
animals/reptiles   visiting   your   classroom,   send   a   notice   home   two   or   three   days   ahead   of   the   visit   so   that  
parents   of   students   with   allergies   can   voice   concerns   or   take   necessary   action   to   avoid   a   reaction.  
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